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9th September 2024 

Reception Class – Generations Together Project 

Dear Family 

Reception class children have been invited to take part in an exciting intergenerational project this year. 

‘Generations Together’ is a collaboration with North Herts District Council which recognises the benefits of 

bringing children and older people in the community together. 

Children will join older adults at Ernest Gardiner Centre for a series of social, creative and physical 

activities. The sessions will last an hour and will include a snack and drink which will be shared with their 

older friends.  

Children will walk to and from Ernest Gardiner Centre (located approximately 10 minutes from school). 

They will be accompanied by a Teacher and Teaching Assistant and staff from NHDC will lead the 

sessions. This term’s sessions take place on a Tuesday as follows;  

 24th September – Animal Fun 

 22nd October – Arts and Crafts 

 12th November – Sharing Memories 

 10th December – Cooking fun 

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting project, please email your consent via the admin 

email account by Friday 20th September. The project will continue into 2025 so all children will get a 

chance to be involved.  

Kind regards 

Tracey Mountney – Early Year and Foundation Stage Leader  

 

   

  

 

 

 

  

 


